## ctcinfohub@gmail.com

From: Operation Noah <admin@operationnoah.org>

**Sent:** 07 February 2025 12:06

To: Roger Mills

**Subject:** 'Where Your Treasure Is': A Five-Week Lent Course from Operation Noah





## Where Your Treasure Is: A Five-Week

## **Lent Course**

Dear Friends,

We have an exciting new resource coming soon that we want to let you know about in time for Lent 2025.

Where Your Treasure Is is a five-week course from Operation Noah exploring how we can use our money to tackle the climate crisis. Each week includes a reflection and discussion questions, a prayer and suggested actions.

The course will address the following questions and topics:

- What does the bible say about money?
- Using our money to care for creation
- Money and Climate Justice: Why our money might be a problem and how we can be part of the solution
- Using our money to love our neighbours in the context of climate change
- Hope and Prophetic Action: How the church can use its money prophetically and inspire hope

Please <u>register here</u> and we will notify you when the course is ready to download.

At Operation Noah, we will also be running the course as a series of lunchtime Zoom meetings on Wednesdays in Lent, and you are very welcome to join us. To register for the 1pm Zoom meetings, please click here.

We hope this course will be both a blessing and a challenge both to individual Christians and to churches as we explore how we can use our money to tackle the climate crisis.

The Operation Noah Team

Operation Noah is a Christian charity working with the Church to inspire action on climate change.

We rely on donations to do what we do. Please support us if you can.